
Vigilance Awareness Campaign by NEDFi 

 

Central Vigilance Commission (CVC), Govt. of India in its circular (No- 024/VGL/081/36147 

dated 01.08.2024) has desired that all institutions may undertake a three-month campaign 

from 16th Aug, 2024 to 15th Nov, 2024 on Preventive Vigilance.  

 

In this connection, NEDFi is also carrying out various activities within the North-Eastern 

States through its Branch Offices as well as from Head Offics for its own employees as well as 

other public by way of arrangement talk on Preventive vigilance, capacity building program, 

slogan competition, essay competition etc. 

 

NEDFi also observed Vigilance awareness week at its Head Office and its Branch Offices from 

28th October starting with the Integrity Pledge for a weeklong period.  

 

In this connection, NEDFi also urges all the citizens of India to to take the Integrity pledge as 

well as publicize the same to their family members/ stakeholders/clients etc. The Integrity 

pledge as a citizen can be found in the following link – 

https://pledge.mygov.in/cvc/ 

Accordingly, all are requested to take the vigilance Integrity pledge as a citizen and publicize 

the same through electronic media like Facebook, WhatsApp etc. 

 

                  Sd/- 

 

Himato Sema, 

   CVO, NEDFi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://pledge.mygov.in/cvc/


 

Some of the related photograph are given as below:- 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


